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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES-2024
THIRD ROUND ALLOTMENT

Facility for Option Registration Re-opened

      In continuation to this office notification dated 30.01.2025 with regard to
the registration of options for the third phase allotment to PG Medical
Courses 2024, it is further notified that the facility for option registration is
re-opened on the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in till 07.02.2025, 5:00 PM
as the MCC has issued a notification vide reference U-12021/04/2024-MEC
dated 04.02.2025 extending the last date of joining of AIQ allotted
candidates till 07.02.2025. Candidate who have already registered options
for the third phase allotment as per this office notifications issued earlier can
add/delete/rearrange options, if they wish to do so.
 

Those candidates who vacate the seat after 5:00 PM of 07.02.2025 will
not be eligible to participate in the third phase allotment and further phases
(option, if any, registered by such candidates for the third phase allotment
will be cancelled). This will be the cut-off date for relinquishing admission,
without incurring any penalty.  
 

Options registered for the third phase by the candidates who have
vacated or vacate the already joined seats, before the cut-off date specified
above but after having registered the options, should voluntarily delete the
registered options if quitting from the allotment process is also intended.
However, in the case of candidates who vacate the seat after the cut-off date
specified above, the options will be deleted even if the candidate does not
delete the options voluntarily. Candidates are advised to exercise due
diligence regarding the options retained for the third phase allotment, in
order to avoid costly mistakes which may lead to lost opportunities or
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imposition of penalty due to blocking the chances of other candidates.
 
Candidates are required to go through the notification issued on

30.01.2025 as the conditions stipulated in the notification will be applicable
for the third phase allotment.

 
Revised allotment schedule in conformity with the schedule of the MCC

will be published in due course.     
  
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300

 
 

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
Thiruvananthapuram
06-02-2025
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